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Sally Long

From: KNECHT Casey <Casey.KNECHT@odot.state.or.us>

Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 3:56 PM

To: Sally Long

Subject: ODOT Comments for City of Salem Case SPR-ADJ21-14 - Aldrish

Sally, 

 

Thank you for notifying the Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT) of the proposal at 2410 Mission Street in 

Salem.  Please include these comments in the public record and notify ODOT of the decision by sending a copy to 

odotr2planmgr@odot.state.or.us when available.   

 

The site is adjacent to Salem Highway, No. 072 (OR-22/OR-99EB), and is subject to state laws administered by 

ODOT.  The site currently has one highway approach at MP 7.44, which is presumed to be permitted.  The applicant is 

not proposing any modifications and the proposal will not trigger a change of use.  ODOT has no objections to the 

proposal.    

 

If the applicant needs to occupy state highway right-of-way, please have them contact the ODOT District 3 Permits 

Office at 503-986-2900.   

 

Casey Knecht, P.E. 
Development Review Coordinator | ODOT Region 2 

503-986-5170 | casey.knecht@odot.state.or.us 

 


